
From: Thurston County Bar Association <tcba.info@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 9:13 AM 
To: undisclosed-recipients: 
Subject: BOCC Hearing re New Courthouse October 22 at 5:30pm 
  
Dear TCBA Members: 
  
I am the Chair of the Yes for Safety and Justice committee, which is the PAC advocating 
for the new Thurston County Courthouse. The Thurston County Board of County 
Commissioners (BOCC) voted earlier this year to put the issue of whether to build a new 
courthouse to the voters in April 2020. Due to a possible procedural irregularity, the 
BOCC is set to vote on this matter again. The BOCC is holding a hearing on this issue 
on October 22, 2019, at 5:30, in Room 152 of Building 1 at the main courthouse 
campus, 2000 Lakeridge Drive SW, Olympia.  
  
If you agree that our county badly needs a new courthouse, we encourage you to attend 
the hearing, and/or e-mail the BOCC in advance of the hearing. Here is a link to e-mail 
the BOCC (https://www.thurstoncountywa.gov/email/pages/default.aspx?List-ID=45). 
The BOCC pays attention when its constituents contact them regarding an issue. We 
need to make sure the BOCC hears from more courthouse proponents than opponents.  
  
Meanwhile, Yes for Safety and Justice needs your financial support so we can get the 
word out to the community about this important issue. Please make a contribution 
through our website: http://www.yesforsafetyandjustice.org/. 
  
Thank you for your support TCBA. 
  
Sincerely, 
Trevor 
  
Trevor A. Zandell 
Attorney 
tzandell@phillipsburgesslaw.com |website  |v-card 
 
724 Columbia St. NW, Suite 320, Olympia, WA 98501 | 360.742.3500 
915 S. I Street, Tacoma, WA 98405 | 253.292.6640 
 

 
 


